
Introducing Stas Stamatiou!

Hello! My name is Anastasios Stamatiou, but I go by Stas for short.
I would like to express my excitement for having been selected as
the new Marist Youth Intern for the 2023-2024 year. I look forward
to growing my love for our wonderful Marist Community.

I am a proud graduate of Marist High School in Bayonne, New
Jersey class of 2020. Throughout my time at Marist, my roots in the
community started to grow. I felt that everywhere I turned there
was a new opportunity to experience. Some of my favorite
memories during my high school years were my visits to Esopus.
As I kept returning, I felt more at home and at peace with my surroundings. Finally, in January
2020, I was able to make my encounter. I did not know at the time but this would be a pivotal
moment in my life. I realized that after I graduated I wanted to continue to be a part of Marist
and be active as a Marist Young Adult.

Currently, I am a senior at Montclair State University, in Montclair, New Jersey. I am studying
Jurisprudence and plan to become a lawyer. Montclair has given me many opportunities to look
into what field of law I want to pursue, and I am still actively narrowing down my options.

I would like to say thank you to everyone who helped me continue my path in the Marist
Community. Without their faith and endless support, I would not be the person I am today. This
position means a lot to me and I hope that my work this year reflects that. I am looking forward
to learning more and growing my connections within the Marist USA Province.


